
 

 

 
 

DAILY BULLETIN for  
MONDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2019 

Pers. 0-7  
 

● Tuesday, Dec. 3   Pers. 0-7 | SDLT  
● Wednesday, Dec. 4 Blocks 2, 4, 6 | Paws Time | ​Collab: DISTRICT 
● Thursday, Dec. 5 Blocks 1, 3, 5, 7 | Paws Time 
● Friday, Dec. 6 Pers. 0-7 | ​ALTERED for WINTER SPORTS ASSEMBLY 

 

 
● Climate and Culture/Diversity and Equity is meeting Wednesday, Dec. 

4th after school in the library. Anyone is welcome to attend, 
questions, see Ms. Wands 

● The next Drama Club meeting is Wednesday at 1:10 in the Black Box. 
We’ll be playing some drama games and getting to know each other. 

● GIRLS TENNIS:​ Preseason is just around the corner! Meet your 
coaches and captains in the Gym Lobby on December 10th at 2:45. If 
you’re planning on going out for girls tennis, be at this informational 
meeting! 

● Last chance to order caps and gowns for graduation is coming up. 
There will be sales during lunches in the Commons on Tuesday, 
December 10th. SENIORS: Pick up order packets anytime in the Main 
Office. 

● YEARBOOK SALES​ are ongoing through December 13th. $50 cash, 
check, or credit at the Cashier window. Prices go up in Spring, so save 
$$ now! 

● Auditions for our next musical will be on December 16th and 17th. 
Sign-ups are on the Black Box door. 

● New ASVAB test date! Because of a nationwide technical glitch, it’s 
been rescheduled for December 18th. (more details below)  

 
 

 



 

 

 
NEW ASVAB DATE 

Due to a nationwide ASVAB network failure during the 
November 20th ASVAB, we have rescheduled the 

ASVAB administration for ​December 18th​.​ ​If you're 

interested in taking the ASVAB to learn more about 
your strengths and what opportunities are available to 
you, please let Mr. Dawson (in counseling) know. The 

test can also be used to meet the state assessment graduation requirement. We are now 
offering the ASVAB after school on December 18th in the BHS Computer Lab just off the Library 
(and it’s free). 

Before you’re scared off by the word ASVAB, know that 83% of students who took it in the past 

five years, weren’t interested in joining the military and you don’t have to send scores to the 
military or recruiters. Sign up for the test in Counseling with Mr. Dawson. 

 
COLLEGE INFORMATION 
CALLING  ALL COLLEGE-BOUND 

STUDENT-ATHLETES! 
Our counseling Department is offering an NCAA Eligibility 
Center Informational Session that YOU NEED to attend to 

get a better understanding of the complex process. 

● WHEN: ​Friday, December 13, 2019 
● TIME:​ During Club Time 
● WHERE:​ BHS Library 
● FOR WHO:​ All student athletes 
● Sign up in the Naviance College Visit section! See Mr. Dawson with questions. 

 

ATTENTION SENIORS!! 
Are you confused about the entire scholarship process and 
don’t know where to begin? Thankfully, the Bothell High 
School Counseling Department is here to help. We’re offering 
a Scholarship Information Session that will give you a leg up 
in the process. 

● WHEN:​ Friday, January 10, 2020 
● TIME:​ During Club Time 
● WHERE:​ BHS Library 

● FOR WHO:​ Seniors 



 

 

● Sign up in the Naviance College visit Section! See Mr. Dawson with 
questions. 

 
THE MONTH AHEAD 

➔ Friday, Dec. 6 Altered Schedule​: Winter Sports Assembly 
➔ Tuesday, Dec. 10 Altered Schedule​: Holiday Concert  
➔ Friday, Dec. 13 Yearbook Sales End 
➔ Wednesday, Dec. 18 New ASVAB Test Date 
➔ Thursday, Dec. 19 PTSA Cookie Exchange 
➔ Friday, Dec. 20 Altered Schedule​: Shelter-in-Place Drill 
➔ Dec. 23 - Jan. 5 Winter Break 

 
Today’s Bell Schedule 
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